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July 20, 1979 g

Director, Cffice of Nuclear

Material Safety and Safecuards
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Cammission
Washington D.C. 20555

Gentlemen:

This letter is an addendum to our letter of July .3, 1979
which requested irradiated reactor fuel transport route
approval in accordance with 10 CFR 73.37.

Arrangements have been made with Ports*m.t:x Police Department
for an escort consisting of two armed off-duty policemen in
ane unmarked escort vehicle to escort every s.‘upment of irrad-
iated reactor fuel from Portsmouth Marine Terminal, Portsmouth,
Virginia to three miles into Suffolk County, Virginia.

If any further information is required plsase contact cur office.
Very truly yours,
P s
A, Bomis el T
Béverly Josephs, 7,/ /

Manager
Washington Cperations
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